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Our ref: SSD-8889679 PA-4
Kimberley Wilson
Environment Advisor
AGL Macquarie Limited
200 George Street
Sydney, NSW, 2000

23/08/2022

Subject: Request to stage management plans forLiddell Battery and Bayswater Ancillary Works -
(SSD-8889679)

Dear Kimberly,

I refer to your letter dated 12 August 2022, requesting approval for the staging of management plans
for the project under Condition A7 of Schedule of the development consent.

I note that the letter:
 outlines two stages for the preparation of management plans, with Stage 1 comprising

decoupling works and Stage 2 comprising other elements of the project;
 describes the approach to staging the Environmental Management Strategy and Aboriginal

Cultural Heritage Management Plan for Stage 1; and
 notes that a Biodiversity Management Plan is not required for Stage 1 as no clearing of native

vegetation is required for this stage of the project. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary I approve the staging of management plans as described in
the letter.  

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 9995 5387.

Yours sincerely 

Wayne Jones
Team Leader - Post Approval
Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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